
 
 
Press Release  
 
Hans Snijders appointed to Achmea Bank’s Supervisory Board  
 
Tilburg, 27 December 2023 – Hans Snijders has been officially appointed as member of the 
Supervisory Board of Achmea Bank as of today. He takes over the position of the recently resigned 
Henny te Beest. Miriam van Dongen has taken over the role of chairman of the Audit & Risk 
Committee from Henny te Beest.   
 
Hans Snijders has extensive experience in the financial sector. Among other things, he is chairman of 
the Supervisory Board of Syntrus Achmea Real Estate & Finance and board member of pension fund 
bpfBOUW.  
 
The appointment of Hans Snijders is for a period of four years and has been approved by the  
Dutch Central Bank. The Supervisory Board of Achmea Bank now consists of: Huub Arendse 
(chairman), Miriam van Dongen, Daphne de Kluis and Hans Snijders. 
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About Achmea Bank 
Achmea Bank is part of Achmea and offers mortgages, savings products and investment services to customers in 
the Netherlands in close cooperation with Centraal Beheer, Syntrus Achmea and Achmea Investment 
Management. Achmea Bank implements the Achmea Retirement Services strategy to make the whole of the 
Netherlands financially fit and self-reliant. Achmea Bank is licensed to provide financial services under the 
Financial Supervision Act (Wft). Achmea Bank has a mortgage portfolio of approximately € 14 billion and 
manages savings of approximately € 9 billion. Achmea Bank is located in Tilburg. www.achmeabank.com 
 
 
This press release has been issued by Achmea Bank N.V. and contains inside information within the 
meaning of article 7(1) of the EU Market Abuse Regulation.  
 


